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Staff Report PW2020-041 

 

Title of Report: PW2020-041 ATV and Motorized Snow Vehicle By-law 

Department: Public Works  
Branch:  Transportation & Public Safety 
Council Date: September 2, 2020 

 
Recommendation:  

Be it resolved that Council receive Staff Report PW2020-041 for information; and 

That Council consider passing the ATV and Motorized Snow Vehicle By-law No. 

2020-089. 

 
Background: 

At the July 8, 2020 Council meeting a draft All Terrain Vehicle (ATV) and motorized 
snow vehicle by-law was presented to council with the following resolution passed: 

 

6.1.4PW2020-038 Draft ATV and Snowmobile By-law 
No. 2020-283 

Moved By Councillor Sherson 
Seconded By Councillor Rice 
Be it resolved that Council receive Staff Report PW2020- 

038 for information; and 
That Council review and provide comment on the draft 

ATV / Snowmobile By-law. 
Carried 
 

Staff Comments: 
Staff have prepared the new ATV/Snowmobile By-law with current information that 

has been reviewed by the Township solicitor with minor wording edits.  
There were no additional comments received. 
  

Next steps will be for clubs to bring forth their agreements, and then insurance 

documentation, which some have already provided, with the Township being named 

and covered in the rider.  

 
Financial Implications: 

There are no Township financial implications to this report. 
 

Communications & Community Action Plan Impact: 
Goal 5 - Upgrading our "Hard Services"  

Action 5:  
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Original Signed By 

Original Signed By 

 

The residents and businesses of Southgate recognize our linear services - roads, 
bridges, water and sewer works, for example - to be a fundamental purpose of 

municipal government. This infrastructure needs to be serviceable and sustainable 
so that our businesses and communities can thrive and grow. 

 
Concluding Comments: 
Staff recommends that Council receive Staff Report PW2020-041 for information, 

and that Council consider passing the updated ATV and Motorized Snow Vehicle 
Bylaw, By-law No. 2020-089. 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 

 
Dept. Head: _____________________  

Jim Ellis, Public Works Manager  

 
 

CAO Approval: ____________________ 
Dave Milliner, CAO                    
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